
Dear Alumni and Friends, 
 
The 2011 WIU Alumni Council, along with the WIU Foundation, approved the establishment of a fund and a 
committee of council members to 
oversee improvements to OUR 
Alumni House. Our immediate goal 
is to start Phase 1 which is the lower 
landscaped wall with WESTERN on 
the front. The estimate is 
approximately $25,000-$30,000, to 
be completed by Homecoming 2012. 

We wanted to pass on to you the 
opportunity to give back should you 
wish to make a donation towards the 
cause for an eligible tax deduction. 
The committee has discussed these 
specifics for donations.   

• Allow our fellow alumni, past council members, and whomever the opportunity to participate and 
share in the results and recognition 

• Establish levels of giving 

BRONZE CLUB $500  SILVER CLUB $1000  GOLD CLUB   $2500 

DIAMOND CLUB $ 5000   PLATINUM CLUB $10,000 OR ABOVE 

• Any club amount could be paid over time with a minimum of $500 to get some type of recognition, 
either on a brick or plaque - specifics will be announced soon.    

This donation is not to compete with or replace any other WIU cause you may currently support. This is 
or f our ALUMNI HOUSE where all WIU alumni today and tomorrow gather.   

Sincerely, 

Members of the WIU Alumni Council 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Make check payable to:  WIU FOUNDATION     
 
Mail to:  WIU FOUNDATION    

Western Illinois University Alumni Association 
1 University Circle 
Macomb, Il 61455 

Note on your check:  WIU ALUMNI LEGACY PROJECT  

Your Name:                                                                Graduation year:  _____                 
Alumni council member year: _____  (if applicable)                                      

BRONZE _____   SILVER _____   GOLD _____   DIAMOND _____   PLATINUM _____  
OTHER _____ 


